














  
 

PO Box 90277 * Austin, TX * 78709 
 
September 28, 2020 
 
Montemayor Britton Bender PC 
2525 Wallingwood Drive, Building 1, Suite 200 
Austin, Texas 78746 
 
Dear Archie: 
 
We are providing this letter in connection with your agreed-upon procedures on Texas 
Alliance of Groundwater District’s financial records and transactions for the year ended 30 
September 2019, which we requested you to perform in the engagement letter dated 17 
September 2019. We understand the following: 
 

We are responsible for the accuracy and validity of the financial records and 
transactions and the sufficiency of the agreed-upon procedures to meet our 
purposes. 
 
We are not aware of matters contradicting the financial records and transactions. 
 
We are not aware of communications from regulatory agencies affecting the 
financial records and transactions.  
 
We are not aware of any errors relating to the financial statements. 
 
We have made available all records relevant to the financial records and 
transactions and the agreed –upon procedures. 
 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Leah Martinsson 
Executive Director  
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